 
TO: 
Marilyn Trefz

FROM: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Physical and Mathematical Sciences Subcommittee

RE: 
Semester Conversion for FAES Outreach Education and Agricultural Education Minors  
Marilyn Trefz:
The CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical, and Physical Sciences Subcommittee met on Jan 24th, 2011 to discuss the proposed conversion of two minors in Human and Community Resource Development: Agricultural Communication and Outreach Education.  We are please to report that the Agricultural Communication minor was unanimously approved as proposed.  The Outreach Education minor was also approved with one minor contingency.  The quarter sheet on the proposal indicates that AEE 342 is a three (3) credit course. In fact, this course is five (5) credits.  Thus, this is a 22 credit quarter minor.  All documents, including the advising sheet and the PACER form, should be changed accordingly.  As soon as those changes have been made, we will forward the proposal to the full CCI for consideration with recommendation for approval.   If I can answer any question regarding the proposal, please do not hesitate to ask.  Thank you.

Jim Fredal

Department of English

fredal.1@osu.edu
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